










From: Romero, Kevin, CFB
To: Gallegos, Paul, GSD
Subject: Fwd: State Surplus Property Bureau First Right of Refusal
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 4:05:53 PM
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Kevin C. Romero
Deputy Director for Finance and Administration
CFO/CPO
NM Commission for the Blind
Office: (505) 476-4454
Work Cell: (505) 372-8127
Email: Kevin.Romero@cfb.nm.gov

This email may contain confidential or privileged information meant only for the intended
recipient.  Any use, distribution, copying, or disclosure by any other person is strictly
prohibited.  If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and
delete all copies of this email and any accompanying attachments.

From: Romero, Kevin, CFB
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 5:12:16 PM
To: Barela, Christopher M., GSD <Christopher.Barela@gsd.nm.gov>
Subject: State Surplus Property Bureau First Right of Refusal

Mr. Barela,

Pursuant to 13-6-1 E NMSA and 13-6-2 C NMSA, the Commission for the Blind is extending
the First Right of Refusal for the identified assets listed below and photos are attached.

3 - Correction wooden 3-drawer desks
1 – 2 shelf wooden Bookshelf
1 – Corrections wooden 3 drawer L shaped desk
1 – Credenza corner for wooden desk
3 – Office rolling chairs
3 – Single seating chairs
1 – Glass desktop
1 – typewriter

Kevin C. Romero
Deputy Director of Finance and Administration
CFO/CPO
NM Commission for the Blind
(505) 476-4454
Email: Kevin.Romero@cfb.nm.gov
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